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Homedale High School 
Casey Grove, Athletic Director 
203 East Idaho Ave 
Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: September 2019 

Re: Athletic Director Report September, 2019 

Fall sports are into their first competitions and things are looking very positive.  I am excited for 
each of the Fall Sports teams and I am looking forward to see how we compete this season.   

 
Fall Sports-  

 
Volleyball-  
Volleyball has had three matches thus far this season and they are 1-2.  The volleyball team lost 
a lot of players to graduation last year.  There are very few girls with varsity experience.  Coach 
Fouts has been working the girls hard.  There are a total of 25 girls out for volleyball this season, 
which is down 3 from last year. 
 
Football-  
The varsity football team is currently 1-0 beating New Plymouth last week, 48-0.  The JV also 
beat NP 67-6.  This week they play an always tough team, Melba.  It is our first home football 
game of the year.  We are having the official ribbon cutting ceremony for the Mike Matteson Field 
house at 6:00 on Friday night.  There should be a huge crowd Friday night to celebrate the new 
facility.  There are a total of 52  kids out for football, which is up four from last year. 
 
Cross Country-  
Cross Country has had only one competition thus far at Bishop Kelly.   There are a total of 14 kids 
out for Cross Country, which is three down from last year. 
 
Other News- 
-Mike Matteson Field House will have it’s ribbon cutting ceremony this Friday night @ 6:00. 
-Pixellot Camera systems have been delivered.  We are in the process of getting them installed at 
the football field and main gym. 
 
 


